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Welcome to Preschool!    
Your child and family have been accepted into the NMCAA Head Start/GSRP Program for the 
2022-2023 school year.  We are excited to have you. 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________________________
Head Start/GSRP Program: __________________________________________________________
In our classrooms, your child is free to explore, experiment, socialize, problem solve, master new skills and gain self-confidence while guided by qualified early childhood teachers in a classroom environment.  

What does this mean for your family?
Education: We provide a variety of learning experiences to help your child grow intellectually, socially, and emotionally.

Health: We support your child’s health services such as immunizations, dental, medical, mental health, nutritional services, and referrals. 
Parent Involvement:  There will be many ways for your family to be involved in this journey of growth and learning, through workshops, family engagement activities, home visits and parent teacher conferences.   
Resources: We provide outreach to families to connect to supports in the communities.
What are your next steps?
	q Read the enclosed Health Requirement Instructions. If you have any questions regarding your child’s health requirements, please call or text your Recruitment and Health Specialist ________________________ at ______________________.
                          Health Requirements must be completed before starting school.

	q Your child’s teacher will contact you in August/September to schedule a time to meet with you and answer any questions to help you get ready for school. All Head Start and GSRP classroom start dates are dependent upon receiving funding.

	q If your home address or phone number changes, please call or text your 
Recruitment and Health Specialist   ____________________ at ________________ immediately.  
      It is very important that we have your most up to date information to reach you.



We encourage you to become as involved as possible in your child’s preschool.  We appreciate you as your child’s first teacher and are looking forward to an exciting school year with your family.
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Sincerely,

Shannon Phelps
Early Childhood Programs Director
Northwest Michigan Community Action Agency
4/22                         Original: Parent               
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